2016 IPA Election Update and Candidate’s Statement

[bookmark: _GoBack]As of July 30, there is one candidate running for President: Dianne Arman.  No one has announced that they are running for Vice President, Secretary, or Treasurer.

For the Board of Directors positions, there will be about nine open slots available this year. IPA members may vote for as many candidates as there are open slots.

Reminder: In order to vote, you must be an IPA member, paid through 2016.

If you will be at the Convention on Saturday, August 27th, you may choose to either vote then at our Annual Membership Meeting or vote earlier by absentee.  If you will be attending the Convention but will not be present Saturday, you may give a handwritten note, with your votes, to Warren Davis, Elections Committee Chair, any time before the Annual Membership Meeting.  If you will not be attending the Convention, then you may vote now by absentee.

To vote by absentee, please either send an e-mail to elections@primals.org or mail a letter to Warren Davis, 5539 Columbia Pike #816, Arlington, VA 22204.  In your e-mail or postal mail, specify the office and the person you are voting for.  Write-in candidates are accepted.  Postal mail deadline: arrival in Warren’s mailbox by 8/22/2016.  E-mail deadline: 8/26/2016, 11:59 pm Eastern Daylight Time.

The announced candidate for President has been offered the opportunity to speak here for 300 words (penned at the bottom of this message) so that you might have a better understanding of her. 
 
To all members:  You are invited to show your support for the IPA by stepping up and running for Vice President, Secretary, or Treasurer, or for a position on the Board of Directors.  Warren will give plenty of support to the next Secretary and the next Treasurer, as he has held both of these offices in recent years.

According to the Bylaws, officers must be a member in good standing, and must have been a member for at least three of the past five years, and must have served as a director or an active committee member for at least one of the past three years.  Directors must be members in good standing, and must have been a member for a least one of the past three years; the length-of-membership requirement may be waived by a majority vote of the membership voting.  Being a member in good standing essentially means that they have paid their dues for the year.  In recent years, the Board has also required that all board members have reliable access to e-mail.
 



Running for President: Dianne Arman

After two years as President of the IPA I still believe the IPA has a special place in the world of personal growth and healing.  The IPA offers unique opportunities for deep emotional expression to alleviate suffering from past trauma.  This is done at minimal cost, and with support and love.  

My goal for the next year is to strengthen the cohesion of the community by helping members understand the importance of their contributions.  Each member has the power to strengthen the community bond by interacting in a mindful and loving manner.  It is understood that people come to the IPA to work on their own issues, but by helping others they also heal themselves.  

There are many experienced and talented people in the IPA.  As President I will use IPA resources to support the growth and development of those people.  I will increase the IPA scholarship program to help those who cannot afford to attend our events.  I will continue to welcome feedback from the IPA Board, IPA members and those interested in the primal process. 
 
The 2016 Spring Retreat was an exceptional event.  Everyone was kind and generous and accepting.  During mat track it was common to see two or three people “sit” with someone working on past trauma.  The support and experience of the sitters helped the person working release deep-seated, painful emotional blocks.  Witnessing this work convinced me again that the IPA Community is evolving into something that must continue.
 
Thank you for supporting me in the past.  My hope is that you will continue to support me for another term as President of the IPA.
 
Dianne Arman, LMSW  President
International Primal Association

